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Scholarships for Postgraduate Students from Eastern European countries
The EERA and the Postgraduate Network have established two scholarships for postgraduate students from Eastern European countries in order to allow them to participate in this year’s ECER (European Conference on Educational Research) in Vienna, Austria. 
Conference Dates
ECER 2009 “Theory and Evidence in European Educational Research” 
Main conference 28 - 30 September 2009
The Postgraduate and New Researchers Pre-Conference: 25 - 26 September 2009

Each scholarship includes:

· Accepted presentation for the Pre-conference

· Fees for the main conference

· Social events

· 500€ for travel and accommodation costs

To apply, please send until 30 March:

· Your CV

· Your proposal for the pre-conference/your proposal number and a small description of your research

· A motivational letter

· A letter from your supervisor


to the following address: office@eera.eu



For further information on the ECER 2009 see 

· http://ecer2009.univie.ac.at/
· http://www.eera-ecer.eu/ecer/ecer-2009-vienna/ 










